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The Montana Space Grant Consortium (MSGC), funded by NASA, 
engages students in a range of science and engineering opportunities. 
This talk will provide an overview of the program and showcase a new 
national IRIS student competition that will be available. The MSGC will 
be looking for students to participate on two teams each consisting of 1-
CS, 1-EE, 1-Physics and 1-ME.  The talk will include and update about 
Borealis and the balloon project, with student presentations on recent 
results.  

 
Wednesday, April 21 

 
General Meeting:  6:00 p.m. 

 
Montana State University, 108 EPS 

(Near 7
th

 and Grant, South of Cobleigh Hall) 
 

Free pizza! 
 

Please call Richard Wolff at 994-7172 (or e-mail: rwolff@montana.edu) 
or sign up via the Section website, http://ewh.ieee.org/r6/montana, to 

make reservations by 6 p.m., April 20, 2010.  


